
We Need Recognition and Awards Judges! 
Julie Garden-Robinson (ND), Vice President for Awards and Recognition  

Please consider signing up to be an Awards and Recognition Program 
judge.  We are collecting your names and preferences for judging using 
an online survey link.   

Link to Sign Up to Judge:  https://forms.gle/fcxZCo8VkFGxtPSy7   

 

 We will need your commitment to be a judge by March 3, 2020.   

 We will assign judges to the various award categories, and I will try to give you your 
preferences.  Then you will receive links to view the award documents.   

 You will have from April 1 to April 15 to complete your judging assignment.   
 

Training Video: https://vimeo.com/326561581 

 If you want to know more about the judging process BEFORE you commit to this service, 
please view the excellent online training that Susan Routh, former Vice President of 
Awards and Recognition, did last year.  

 
Remember that the awards for national judging are due from state affiliates on March 16. 

Thanks to all of you for your good work on behalf of our profession, your organization and for 
the NEAFCS organization.  If you have any questions, please contact me. 
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